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May 20, 2024

THE SUPERINTENDENT

DEPED-REG. I, DIV. OF VIGAN CITY

MENA CRISOLOGO ST. COR. RIVERO ST.
BRGY 9, VIGAN CITY, ILOCOS SUR 2700

ATTENTION: Budget/Finance Officers, Accountants, Procurement/
Administrative/Legal/ Personnel Officers, Cashiers/Treasurers,
Comptrollers, Planning/Development Officers, Fiscal/Schoao!
Administrators and other Officials

Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings!

The Philippine Association for Government Budget Administration (PAGBA), Inc., offers a new
line-up of lopics - all attuned to a single objective: to sustain the provision and facilitation of capacity-
building requirements relative to sound public financial management and good governance.

The 2024 theme, "Responding to the Continuing Challenges of
Innovations & Technology to Public Financial Management”
connotes a task to financial managers on how to respond to structural reforms
attendant to digitalization and a call to civil servants that service responsiveness requires
continuing information and professional development.

Hence, we would like to invite you and the concerned officer/s of your agency to attend and
participate in the 2024 2nd PAGBA Quarterly Seminar and Meeting to be held on

August 21-24, 2024 at the Waterfront Hotel, Lahug, Cebu City. We have invited
distinguished experts/resource speakers who will discuss the following topics:

= Linking Budgeting and Planning with Operations

* Updates on Compensation and Allowances in Government

*» Omnibus Rules on Appointments and Other Human Resource
Actions

* Property Plant & Equipment Cleansing and Disposal of
Government Property

* Updates on GSIS Premiums and Benefits

» Tax. Updates

* Procurement Rules and Regulations
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For this seminar, sach participant shall pay a registration fee of PhP8.000
: . r NBC No.
dues of PhP300.00 and one-time membership fee of PRP200.00. PRriviie e, . el

For your convenience early payment/on-line regisiration is requi i i
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visit our website, www.pagba.com. Check/cash payment should be issued/addressedy to thg
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